
NMS E-Folder 9/19 
Good morning Greenwich Township families. We have some 
important district-wide information to share with you. 

• The district Strategic Planning Committee is being developed. 
Attached you will find more information. 

• State-wide NJSLA testing will take place in May. Attached you 
will find the dates for our district testing. Please make every 
effort for your child to be present in school during testing.  

• It's that time of year to recognize a teacher or educational 
support professional from our district. Attached you will find 
instructions on nominating a staff member. Thank you in 
advance for your participation. 

 


